

St Joseph's Primary School

Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane

58-62 Main Street Killough Co. Down BT30 7QD

Tel: 028 44842072

19th September 2023

Beginning of School Year Mass

Dear Parents/Carers

A Mass to celebrate the beginning of our school year, will be held in St. Joseph's Church, Killough, next Tuesday 26th September 2023 at 10:00am.

We would love to see as many parents, grandparents and extended family there as possible.

Children should be in full school uniform and have a suitable coat.

We look forward to seeing you there.

MrsMacfarland

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Macfarlane